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28/08/2019  11:58:172019/4140/P OBJ Susan This remains a monstrous, huge, oppressive and unattractive block being dumped in the middle of West 

Hampstead. Shoving more units in can only increase the pressure of people on local services: GPs, transport, 

water, sewerage and schools. If you have to increase the number of units, why not make them social rent? 

This new application will be approved, no doubt, but I object, just as I did to the original plan. My technical 

objections are: pressure on local services and infrastructure, loss of light, overshadowing of the MUGA, blind 

access road, loss of jobs at Travis Perkins, etc, and no adherence to the village feel of West Hampstead or a 

nod to the fact that the blocks will abutt a conservation area.
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